
FACULTY COUNCIL INFORMATION BULLETIN
(In Lieu of Minutes of Final Meeting)*

The next Faculty Council meeting will be held at the beginning of
the fall semester. Due to an oversight, the report of the committee on
elections for the Faculty Council was not circulated with the minutes
of the Faculty Council meeting for May 19, 196h. In order to remedy
this omission, and to give the faculty the results of the election before
the end of this academic year, a copy of the election results is forwarded
herewith.

A Report to the Facult Council on the 196h-1965 Elections

The Coimi ttee on Elections certifies the following persons:

I. FACULTY OFFICES

1. Secretary of the Faculty: Henry H. H. Remak

2. Parliamentarian of the Faculty: J. Jeffery Auer

II. FACULTY COUNCIL

1. From the Bloomington camp:

Robert F. Byrnes

Leo C. Fay

Mary E. Gaither

Charles W. Hagen, Jr.

Christian W. Jung

Delbert C. Miller

Norman T. Pratt

Sid Robinson

The regular minutes of the meeting of June 2, 1964, the last meeting
for the academic year 1963-64, will be circulated to the faculty after
they have been approved at the first faculty council meeting of the
academic year 1964-65.
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A Reprto the Faculty Council on the 1964-l965 Elections (cont.)

2. From the Division of University Extension:

Robert W. Greenleaf

3. From the Indianapolis faculties:

Frank R. N. Gurd

Through May 18th, 625 ballots were returned: 36 were invalid and
589 were valid. Of the latter, 487 were from Bloomington campus
voters, 47 from Division of University Extension voters, and 55
from the Indianapolis faculties. The ballots, tally sheets, and
a more detailed report are on file with the Secretary of the
Faculty Council.

Submitted: May 19, 1964

Committee on Elections: Harry G. Day, Shelby D. Gerking, J. Jeffery Auer, ohm.

Furthermore, the faculty will be interested to know that in the
meeting of June 2, the following officers and committeemen were elected:

Professor Mary E. Gaither, Secretary and
Chairman of the Agenda

Committee
Professor Byrum E. Carter, Parliamentarian
Professor Leo. C. Fay, Member Agenda Committee
Professor Charles J. Vitaliano, Member Agenda Committee

Additional Information

The President announced a plan formulated by the Administrative
Committee whereby the post of Vice-President and Dean of the Graduate
School will be reorganized as two separate positions as follows:

1. Vice-President for Graduate Development and Research

Committee in charge of searching for and screening possible
candidates is as follows:

Professor Robert C. Turner, chairman
Dean Wilfred C. Bain
Professor Edward H. Buehrig
Dean Arthur S. Daniels
Associate Dean Shirley Engle
Dean Frank T. Gucker



Dean Maynard K. Hine
Acting Dean John I. harnberger
Dean W. George Pinnell
Dean Harold G. Shane

2. Vice-President and Graduate Dean

Committee in charge of searching for and screening possible
candidates is as follows:

Professor Roger Russell, chairman
Associate Dean Howard T. Batchelder
Professor Ralph T. Daniel
Professor Terrence J. Martin
Professor Harrison Shull
Professor Robert C. Turner

The President has asked me to express his hope that the faculty will
give the matter its deepest consideration and submit names of possible
candidates for either post to the appropriate committee.

Finally, the President announced the formation of the following
steering committee to design the University self -survey:

Professor York Y. Willbern, chairman
Professor Joseph R. Hartley
Ir& Donald H. Clark

Dean Ray L. Heffner
Professor Leo C. Fay
Dean Smith Higgins
Dr. William Gillmore (School of Dentistry)
Mr. Leroy E. Hull

Respectfully submitted,

Charles J. Vitaliano
Secretary
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